@ London Borough
of Hounslow

Starting in a school nursery
class in September 2021

Children born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018
can take up a free, part-time place in a school nursery class
from the September before their fourth birthday.

You can apply for a school nursery class for September 2021 by
contacting the Hounslow Schools you want to apply to. The closing date
for applications is 7 May 2021.

Please read our ‘Starting in a Hounslow School Nursery in September
2021’ brochure carefully before completing your application.

Download the application form and brochure from our website

www.hounslow.gov.uk/nurseryadmissions



Key Dates

1January 2021
Application forms are available directly from Hounslow schools or
www.hounslow.gov.uk/nurseryadmissions

7 May 2021
Closing Date for applications to be submitted to Hounslow schools.

26 May 2021
Parents will be sent a letter from the Headteacher with the outcome of
their application.

9June 2021
Last date to respond to offer letter and accept your place

For advice and guidance contact Hounslow Schools
or the Family Information Service

020 8583 3470

or email
fis@hounslow.gov.uk






